
 
 

 

Monday, September 19, 2022 – Until Further Notice 
 

#4 BUS STOP DEVIATION IN MADISON 

Beginning on Monday, September 19 and until further notice the 
#4 Edwardsville – Madison will be unable to serve bus stops at 
Alton & Market St. and Alton & 3rd due to a street closure. 
Passengers will be picked up at Marketing & Ewing and on 3rd 
Street instead of on Alton. 

 
For questions call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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